Lacez Porrovecchio

From: Brenda Clarke

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 9:13 AM
To: Matt Jensen; Lacey Porrovecchio
Subject: Board Rec

Matt and Lacey,

Please add this to the next Board agenda:

Board of Trustees:

I am pleased to recommend Mark Hansen for the Assistant Principal/Curriculum Director for Bigfork Schools. As you
know, Mr. Hansen is a current 4" grade teacher in our elementary school and has been a part of our District for over 30
years as a parent, coach, event coordinator, and teacher. Mr. Hansen has always been passionate about kids and is
eager to impact student learning schoolwide. He is willing to learn and frequently goes above and beyond in his duties as
an educator. His care and concern for the school community is demonstrated every day. He does this through his daily
demeanor, consistency with procedures and routines, and relationships with students and staff. Mr. Hansen will be an
excellent addition to our administration team. | have the highest confidence in his abilities.

Brenda Clarke



